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14th December 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Year 3 Museum Trip 

  

As part of our topic on Urban Pioneers, Year 3 will be visiting Peterborough 

Museum.  We will be going on Monday 8th January 2018. It is a whole day trip 

and we will be back by 3.10 pm.  

 

The children will learn about the history of the museum with a tour around the 

building with a specialist guide from the museum; they will also have a guided 

tour of Peterborough City Centre. The trip will be used as a stimulus for our 

writing this half term.  
 

 

We will be walking to the museum so children will need to wear a coat and their 

school shoes. Please provide a packed lunch for this day (free school meal 

children will be provided with a packed lunch).  

 

There is a cost of £6.00 for this trip. Please bring your money in an envelope 

labelled with the amount and name of your child.  

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss Riyaaz 

Year 3 Team Leader 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 


